









Homework

Homework will

be sent home

on a Thursday

in paper form.

It will need to be in school by

the following

Wednesday

morning.























Welcome back

Hello everyone! Welcome back © I hope you have all had a lovely time over the Christmas holidays and are now ready to immerse yourselves into the new year! We have lots of exciting things planned! ©

Mrs Pearce



During the Spring Term our unit of work for geography will be all about similarities and differences between Brazil and the UK, we will be learning so many interesting facts! Our history unit of work is all about the vicious Vikings! This learning will be building on knowledge from previous year groups. We will be learning about the circulatory system in Science and there will be plenty of of opportunities to ask lots of questions!

Crucial knowledge is an important part of our daily school life. Please take the time to visit the website where you can find your child's crucial knowledge for this term.

https://www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk/index.php/year6-crucialknowledge



Year 6 P.E. will take place every Tuesday and Friday. Children need to come into school in their kits and stay in them all day.

Remember that PE kit is plain jogging bottoms (no zips/logos) and either their team colour shirt or plain white/black.

Team coloured shirts are available to buy from school. Please ensure that children have suitable trainers as well.

Children must wear their long hair tied back and they will not be able to wear earrings. Plasters will not be accepted.

Water bottles need to be in school every day. Whilst we ensure all children have a drink at school, there were a high number of children not bringing in a water bottle on a regular basis last year.

Please send your child in with a healthy snack for break time during the autumn term.

School lunches are £2.89













